
Minutes of Meeting of 10 March 2011 
 

 
The first function of  the Sydney Branch in 2011 was the launch of Nick Dyrenfurth’s 
new book at Gleebooks. Heroes and Villains the Rise and Fall of the Early Australian 
Labor Party  
 
The meeting was 6pm for 6.30pm, Thursday 10th March, 2011 
Gleebooks, 49 Glebe Point Rd 
 
Nick is Sydney Branch vice president and the editor of our journal Hummer.   
 
The meeting was chaired by Sydney Branch member, Bradon Ellem. The book was 
launched by Paul Howes, National Secretary, Australian Workers Union.  
 


